
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve a pop-up concert to take place in tandem with the Rotary Club’s Zombie Walk 
using the trailer and stage and Jazz Group. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
The Rotary Club of Desert Hot Springs is planning to hold a Zombie Walk event at Mission 
Springs Park on Halloween.  If approved, the proposed pop-up concert would take place in 
tandem with this Halloween event.. 
 
This proposed pop-up concert event has been discussed with the Rotary Club and verbal 
consent was given by the organizer of the Zombie Walk. 
 
Should the Commission approve the pop-up concert, the appropriate forms will be filed, and the 
budget will be discussed at a future meeting of the Commission. 
 
Discussions have begun with the jazz group that participated at one of the Jammin’ in the Desert 
Concerts from last year.  If the proposed pop-up concert is approved, further details will be 
obtained from the jazz group to be discussed at a future meeting of the Commission. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
To be determined - Should this event be approved, an event budget will be submitted and will 
require approval by the Commission at a future meeting,  the funds will be expended out of the 
2019-2020 Community and Cultural Affairs Commission budget.   
 
EXHIBITS: 
None at this time. 
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